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Worship Service – 10:00 am

Wor#ip Service - December 31, 2017
SONG LEADER - Ken  Letkeman

PIANIST  - Lisa Wall

WORSHIP IN SINGING 
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER - Ken Hildebrand

ANNOUNCEMENTS/OFFERING
OFFERTORY - Madison Friesen

WORSHIP IN SINGING
CHILDREN’S ITEM - Louise Peters
MESSAGE - Pastor Peter Redekopp

Portraits of Jesus - The King of Kings - Matt. 2:1-12
CLOSING  SONG

CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


After Jesus was born in Bethlehem in Judea, during the time of  King 
Herod, Magi from the east came to Jerusalem and asked, “Where is 
the one who has been born king of  the Jews? We saw his star in the 
east and have come to worship  him.”   Matthew 2:1-2

Bible In A Year Reading Challenge
Join with others in your church family in a challenge to read through 
the entire bible over the next year.
Week of Jan 1-7  - Genesis 1-19, Matthew 1- 6:1-18

NEXT SUNDAY:
Sunday School classes resume.

9:30-9:45am  Prayer time for Sunday School. Location:  Pastor's office. 
This takes place during the Sunday School singing time and is open 
to ANYONE not needing to be present at singing. Please come 
support our Sunday School department in prayer!

Message - Trevor Fleming

January 9th - Piston Ring Banquet - sign up sheets to help are on the back table

Training Opportunity - What should you say - or not say - when tragedy hits 
someone you know?  The Billy Graham Assoc. is bringing a couple of  
wonderful courses to the Log Cabin in Morden, to help you share the love of 
Christ with your neighbors, co-workers, and friends in crisis.   Sharing Hope 
in Crisis on January 18th - $50.00 and Spiritual & Psychological First Aid 
(Critical Incident Stress Management certified course) - $150.00 on January 
19th & 20th.  There will be lunch & coffee breaks provided for all three 
days.  You can sign up for one or both courses.   To register: 1-800-293-3717


